
Update Allen Kaaya - May 2021 

Hello iSTEPup, 

I’m Allen Y Kaaya, medical student in Clinical Officer, last year student at Elijery College. I’m so sorry 

to be late to update you. Today I’m happy to share some update with you concerning myself and my 

college. I have got through first semester/term but I have not done well. That because of a few 

challenges I faced at this new college but now I have overcome them. I would like also to attach my 

previous results in this page. 

Here now I would like to thank iSTEPup and Laura for your great support, from my family especially 

my mother. Real many years ago I tried to get back to school but the school fees were the biggest 

challenge to my family until when I met pre-medical student Laura who contacted the iSTEPup 

foundation.  

Thank you all!  

 

 

 

 

 


